Oops, spelling typo. 'Red' should be 'read' in first sentence. Can you correct it?

On Mar 3, 2021, at 1:12 PM, Deborah Sterling debpsterling@aim.com wrote:

Sorry This is 1 hour past noon deadline, but I just received the information and hoping you will red it anyway .

Dear Honorable Members of the Energy Committee,

This is a good goal and anything we all can do will help. Do remember to pressure the states West of us as most of our own pollution comes from there.

I am a concerned Greenwich voter writing to you in support of SB882 to codify in statute Governor Lamont's Executive Order #3 to achieve a 100% zero carbon electric grid by 2040. If we fail to do this we are putting our clean energy goals in jeopardy and further hurting our already overburdened communities with new pollution sources. Oil and gas plants are often sited in towns and cities that already bear the brunt of pollution from fossil fuel generation. We need to ensure that these communities receive clean, non-polluting energy that protect the public health of our most vulnerable populations.

Sincerely, Thanks, Deborah Sterling 16 Pheasant Lane, Greenwich CT 06830